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Hi
I am writing to comment on the current issue of ielts . I think everyone becoming a nurse including 
Australians should be tested as well.This is because not all Australians are fluent in English and I have 
shown some of the nurses I work with the practice test and they stated that they would not be able to 
pass the test themselves .In making Australians take the test too will give you an average score in the 
sense that if Australians themselves can't score 7 then why should that be an expectation of international 
students?it has to become fair for everyone . I also think it should be up to the hospital employing the 
nurse ,whether they want to employ the nurse after a verbal or written interview so they can decide 
themselves if they can work with the nurse and understand each other. 
Thank you for your time 
Rudo erica chingara




